The Peeler Family

Maintenance for Missions, Ministries, and Local Churches



November 2003

Dear Praying Friends,

It is hard to believe that the holiday season is almost here. Thanksgiving is my favorite time of year. It is an opportunity to remember all that God has done for us and in us. God is faithful and has given us a new supporting church. He is continuing to meet every need. Let me tell you about one need that our Lord has provided! My compound miter saw was getting very old (about 14 years). I really needed to get a new one before heading out to Why, AZ. The Lord used my home church to meet this need. This will be a wonderful asset to me. Praise the Lord for <u>His</u> provision.

We have several more meetings this year. Pray that the Lord will lead us to the churches that He has for us. It is our desire to be used of God to open the eyes of Christians to the calling of God in their lives. Also, pray that the Lord will send in the support necessary to accomplish His work.

We will soon be traveling to Why, AZ and ask that you pray for our safety on the road and that we will be a blessing to this missionary. We still need some additional funds for this project and would appreciate your prayers about this need.

Thank you all for your prayers on our behalf. We want to wish you a wonderful Thanksgiving and hope that you will take this time to reflect on how God has saved you and is keeping you. We are praying for you all. It is wonderful to hear from you so please write when possible.

Serving our Savior,

The Peeler Family

120 Folkstone Court, Easley, SC 29640 e-mail jackmpeeler@yahoo.com